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AWSC Report for August 1st, 2020 
 
The Rochester Al-Anon Information Service is moving forward during the Corona health 
situation. 
 
When the restrictions came about early in the year each of the meeting groups 
responded.  Out of the 60 registered meetings 32 meetings are using ZOOM. 
 
Presently one meeting has resumed face-to-face meeting and one has both zoom and 
face-to-face meeting. 
 
Two items that have been added to the website are: 

● A Tradition 7 donation link for credit card donations and using PayPal 
● A link for newcomers to fill out a form and receive a “Welcome Newcomer!” pack 

free.  So far 30 have been requested and mailed. 
 
The monthly AIS meetings have been conducted on zoom and our hopes are that we 
will be able to meet face-to-face in September. 
 
Presently we are looking to fill the following positions for 2021 

● Vice Chairperson 
● Treasurer 
● Alateen Chairperson 
● Website Chairperson 
● Web Tech 
● Newsletter Chairperson 
● Public Outreach Chairperson 
● Activities Chairperson 
● Finance Chairperson 
● Intergroup Representative 

 
This year due to COVID-19, the Tureen Supper was canceled.  A committee was 
formed to find a way of holding a function to replace the Tureen Supper.  On Sunday 
July 12th a zoom Alathon FUNraier was held from 1 – 4pm.  The FUNraiser had a 
variety of activities and a button for donations 
 
The AIS website is updated weekly and changes are done the same day as available.  
The website is mobile friendly.  The website has had: 

● 22,000+ visitors 
● 90,000+ pages visited 

To date this year. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Mel 
AIS Rochester Chair 


